Letter sent to all Freshman Parents on 11/18/22

Dear Providence Catholic Families,

On the morning of Thursday, December 1st, Mr. Troy Cicero of MulticultuREAL Communications, Inc. will
be speaking to our freshman students prior to the start of the school day. Mr. Cicero has been working
with the Providence family since 2016. Since that time, he has engaged with our faculty, staff, students,
and parents in a variety of ways. During his presentation to students, Mr. Cicero will be sharing his
personal journey of overcoming adversity and will be highlighting the importance of understanding
one's self, understanding of others, and developing a community of inclusiveness at Providence Catholic.

December 1st is late-start, B schedule. Sophomores, juniors, and seniors will have a late start. Freshman
students will not have a late start. All buses will run at their normal "A schedule" time in order for bus
riders to attend the presentation.

All freshmen will be required to report to their 5th period class for attendance by 7:55 a.m. At that time,
5th period teachers will escort their class to the large gym to listen to Mr. Cicero's presentation.
Students will be dismissed from the presentation in time for the start of the school day at 9:27 a.m.

Sincerely,
The Administration of Providence Catholic



